
 

 

 

CARE REPORT 

 

PDG ERMA KEMP’S PART 

 

As the CARE Chairperson for the last three years, I want to say a big “Thanks” You” for 
your support. It has been a privilege to represent you in this position. I want to say a big 
to Lion Patty Easterling for stepping up as your CARE representative for this coming 
year and to PDG Steve Patterson for coming on board. 
 
With all that has happened, our giving is down but am hopeful you’ll all dig deep to 
support the program in the coming years. 
 
Have a good summer and Hopefully we’ll see you in fall. 
PDG Erma A. Kemp 


